
President’s Message 

 

I hope that all of you had a wonderful 

holiday season and that Santa brought each 

of you a little something, which made you 

smile.  

 

Now that Christmas 2020, has come and 

gone and we have said GOOD RIDDANCE 

to a year we all wish to forget, let us focus 

on a better year ahead. For instance, 2021 

brings with it at least two vaccines with the 

possibility of several more yet to be 

approved. So, maybe our dreams of getting 

together, IN PERSON, may come to 

fruition sooner rather than later. And, we 

do not have to think very hard to realize 

how blessed we are to live in this province. 

 

Your Board continues to meet virtually and 

will likely do so for the foreseeable future. 

We continue to marvel at the energy and 

ideas that our Club Manager, Francis, 

proposes. I want to recognize that this Club 

remains active and vibrant mostly due to 

his guidance, and I am sure you will all join 

with me in saying thank you Francis. 

 

In closing, I wish each of you a very Happy 

New Year and hope that your resolutions 

keep you active both physically and 

mentally. Stay strong, safe and healthy. 
 

 George Filliter 

 

 

 

 

Flashbacks - December Events 

 

Carol Sing 

 

The 3rd Annual Carol Sing was on Zoom 

this year, but 

still a great 

evening of 

song and 

fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas at the Hilton 

 

Although we were sitting at a distance, the 

wonderful atmosphere, the amazing food 

and drink put on by the Hilton Garden 

View, was exactly what we all needed to 

feel somewhat normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Beat the Blues Bingo 

 

Normally, Beat the Blues is a time to dress 

up and share some tasty appetizers with 

Club friends in the Royal Suite at the Delta.  

This year, like no other, it has been 

challenging. With all the restrictions, I 

wanted to still have something and why not 

Bingo and Cocktails via Zoom? 

We all had a lot of fun and enjoyed 

winning some nice prizes.  So much fun in 

fact, that it was suggested that we do 

something like this every month, a game 

night via Zoom. 

 

The lucky prize winners are: 

 

Norma Kennedy (wine, glasses & coasters) 

Rick McGaw (wine opening kit) 

Norma Kennedy ($36.00) 

John Price ($50.00 Playhouse Certificate) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Club Manager 

 

We can now look back on January 1, 

2020 and remember how excited we 

were for the new decade!  Wow, did we 

all get shocked!  Although 2020, has for 

sure been a challenge, here we are in 

2021. We did it!  We are stronger, yet 

probably tired of it all… luckily, the 

spring will bring more than warmth, 

with several vaccines being approved.  

So, cheers to 2021 and us all seeing each 

other more often.  
  

Francis Perry 
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The Fredericton Garrison Club Inc. 
P.O. Box 147, Fredericton, NB E3B 4Y2 

www.garrisonclub.org 

454-6744 

 

 

 
 

For more details see the attached sheet. 

 

January 15 – 8:00 pm: Game Night via 

Zoom 

 

January 17-23: Winter Seek & Find around 

Freddy (solve clues and find locations) 
 

January 30: Thai Takeout 
 

 

February 14 – 6:00: 

Special Valentine’s dinner TBA - (6:00) 

 

February 19 –8:00pm: Game Night via 

Zoom 

 

February 27 – Lobster Dinner cold plate 

(pickup or delivery) 

 
 


